
Fledglings Christmas Lunch 2018
Thursday 13th December

This year at Fledglings we are having a very special Christmas lunch. We will 
be preparing and cooking our very own yummy 
Christmas lunch in with the help of the children.

The lunch will be the same cost as the school Christmas 
lunch provided by NORSE, £2.20. Please fill in the form below if your child 

would like to take part…

----------------------------------------------------------

Fledglings Christmas Lunch 13th December 2018

Name of 
child……………………………………………………………………………………………
……….

Would would not (please tick the jungle bell!)

I enclose £2.20 toward the cost 

Please state if your child has any allergies or food preferences:

………………………………………………………….……………….………………………
………………………

with

Mmmm…Mains 

Roast Chicken 
Chipolata
Stuffing 

Seasonal Veg
Yorkshire Pudding

Gravy
(Veggie Option:

Veg Sausage)



Signed by parent or 
guardian…………………………..…………………………………………………….


